
 

   

 

  

 

Welcome to the St Thomas More Council January Newsletter  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Grand Knight Report 

     The Grand Knight would like to take a moment to emphasize our Right to Life 
Program.  STM Council is blessed with strong leadership in our Right to Life 
Program with Brothers Neil Corrado and Brian Harkins at the helm. STM Council 
has a solid core of Brothers that are constants each month with their prayerful 
walk in front of Planned Parenthood. What is baffling to me is that with member 
growth of over 30 new Knights in the last 18 months, the size of our core group 
remains a constant. All of us joined the Knights of Columbus pledging to live in 
accord with the Precepts of the Catholic Church and support the mission and 
activities of our Council. Our monthly prayer walk only asks you to prayerfully 
walk one hour each month. We don’t ask you to sell anything, approach anyone, 
or do any hard physical work. The Grand Knight asks you to consider supporting 
our Right to Life Program. Sometimes our actions speak for themselves, other 
times, words are needed. Whatever the situation, Jesus knows how to speak to 
each person’s heart: we simply need to follow where he leads. This is how we 
answer our missionary call. This is how we build a culture of life, a culture that 
joyfully proclaims the truth of God’s love, purpose, and plan for each person. 
     On January 12th we held our Council Meeting. Our guest for the evening, Patty 
Madsen from Community Pregnancy Center, gave an emotional and impactful talk 
about her experiences and the services provided at the center. Patty received a 
standing ovation from the Council. Grand Knight, Jim Meyd presented Patty with 
a donation check of $1000 to assist with the services they provide. Lecturer Derek 
Noll and Brother Mark Lawrie have done a great job with providing us with great 
speakers. 
     On January 14th, STM Council 7826 hosted the District 51 mid-year meeting. 
     On January 17th, STM Council held an Exemplification of Charity, Unity, and 
Fraternity. Three new members took their degree: John Regan, Wayne Head, and 
Fernando Villalta. Outside Guard Hank Peppard was named Honoree for the 
ceremony. Brother Rob Carver also received his certificate for being the Honoree 
for the December Exemplification. 
     On January 27-29, STM Council held its first weekend of our Tootsie Roll Drive. 
Despite the windy and chilly start and a hiccup at the Gulf Gate Publix, we still 
managed to collect $5000 our first weekend. Thank you to all who helped with 
planning, execution, collecting, and processing the donations. We will have our 
parish drive on February 4-5 and will return to Publix on February 11-12, Super 
Bowl Weekend, to complete the drive. Fly Eagles Fly!! 



     On January 22nd, we held a Pancake Breakfast and served 200 parishioners. 
Thank you to all brothers and their spouses who participated at the breakfast. 
Thank you to FS Larry Hall, Brothers Hank Peppard, and Sue Bracy for the planning 
and preparation for the breakfast.  
     On January 26th we held our prayer walk at Planned Parenthood. Thank you to 
all who were able to participate. 
     On January 28th we held our Inaugural Council Trivia Social. A great job was 
done by Al Ferrigno in organizing, and acting as Master of Ceremony for a very fun 
evening. Thank you also goes to Dave & Sue Bracy and Lucy and John Koitsch for 
keeping Al on track. We now know the difference between Pampers and 
disposable diapers. 
     Our next Council Meeting will be on February 9th in the Spirit Center at 7:00. 

Thank you for all you do! 
 

      

 



 
 



 



 
 



 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 



 

   

        



 

 



 
 
 

 



 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 



Faith in Action 
 
STM Council took the lead in in taking down the parish church and Chelsea Center 
Christmas decorations. The Grand Knight would also like to thank the many 
Brothers and their spouses who participate in the STM Twelve Baskets Food 
Pantry, both with your in-person participation and your monetary support. As you 
know from your local grocery stores, food supplies are in short supply. 
Unfortunately, in today’s economy, we are assisting 75-100 families every week 
with barely the basics. Please continue to support the pantry with both food and 
monetary donations. The pantry continues to purchase additional basic items 
each week to supplement what we receive from All Faiths Food Bank. Each week 
in the bulletin, the pantry lists the items we critically need. Your donations are 
greatly appreciated by the pantry and those families we serve.    
 

 

 

 

 



January Knight of the Month 

 

This Brother Knight has served the Council in so many ways. His energy and 
humor is endless. He has been Financial Secretary, and when the need arose, 
stood up to become Deputy Grand Knight last fraternal year. This Brother was not 
done yet. With the passing of Brother Larry Faeth, he also came forward to collect 
our volunteer hours and ordering council shirts and name badges. This holiday 
season, a client of his, offered to make a charitable donation to a charity of his 
choice. His selection was our Knights of Columbus Council. STM Council received a 
donation of $5000 to use at our discretion. Our January Knight of the Month is 
Phil Arsenault. 
 
 

 

 



Ray Paleczny and Fr. Lawton Lang also received their certificates 
for being named previous Knights of the Month. 

 

 



January Family of the Month 

Our January Family of the Month has been with us since April, 2022.  In their short 
time in the Council they have made a large impact. As a family they have been 
heavily involved in all council activities and functions. They have volunteered, 
along with another family, to be Co-Chairs of our Coffee and Donut events. Just 
this past month, their son Joseph also has joined our Council. Corey, Jean, and 
Joseph DeVito have truly become our January Family of the Month. 

 

 

 

 



Supreme Chaplain Archbishop William E. Lori Monthly Challenge 

For the month of February, Supreme Chaplain Archbishop William Lori challenges 
you to mindfully practice curbing your tongue, particularly avoiding taking the 
Lord’s name in vain. Second, he challenges you to seek to grow in your respect for 
God as a Catholic man by participating in the Faith in Action “Into the Breach” 
program. 

Parish News 

We are all aware of how fortunate we are to belong to such a vibrant parish.  
Father Gordon, Father Lawton, and the staff at St. Thomas More work very hard 
to create an environment of inclusion and support to our parishioners and our 
local community. We know that like us, our parish facilities are not getting any 
younger, and the cost to function and maintain our facilities continues to rise. A 
capital campaign has commenced to address the roof and HVAC issues. Please be 
mindful of this as you look for ways to support our parish financially through your 
weekly contributions, and through your continued volunteer efforts. As a Council 
will have begun the process of looking at how we can assist the parish with this 
huge task. Please consider how you can support the  STM Capital Campaign as 
both a volunteer and a monetary donor.  
If you are not attending daily mass, please consider attending at least one daily 
mass each week. It is a great way to start your day with prayer and you will find it 
becomes a great way to come closer to God. 
St. Thomas More is also in need of Hospitality & Eucharistic Ministers. There is a 
need for Hospitality Ministers for Sunday 12:00 mass. If you are a current 
Minister, please consider changing to assist in covering these masses. This is a 
great way to volunteer your time to assist our parish and increase the visibility of 
all we do as a Council. You are already attending mass, and this really adds to the 
spirit of the day. Please call the Parish Office if you are interested in volunteering. 
Thank you to those who have responded to this call. Please note there will only 
be one mass this winter on Saturday starting on January 7th. The Saturday mass 
will remain at 4:00. 

 

STM Capital Campaign 

This section will be a new and ongoing part of our Council newsletter. I will use 
this section to keep you aware of progress as it becomes available. 



Brother Knights, Grand Knight Jim Meyd has asked that I update you on the 
status of the St Thomas More "Our Church - Our Future" capital campaign. Fr 
Gordon, from the pulpit, kicked-off the campaign, the weekend of January 7th - 
8th. Volunteer cards were passed out by the Hospitality Ministers at all the 
Masses, this weekend.  Prior to this, on January 3rd, over 1300 mailers were sent 
out by the parish office to the registered parish families. The weekend of 
January 14th - 15th, "from the pulpit", I followed up at all the masses, with a 
request for those that did not receive the mailer, that these individuals and 
families not receiving Fr Gordon's letter were requested to ask for the letter to 
learn more about the capital campaign and Fr Gordon's vision for the future of 
our parish. We recognized that there may be many supporters of the parish, that 
were not registered, part time residents or visitors that support our parish, that 
had not received Fr Gordon's letter. Further, we recognized that the ParishSoft 
(parish software) was not wholly correct with certain of the registered members 
not having current contact information. Simply said, it was our goal to get out 
to all the supporters of the parish, to receive Fr Gordon's letter and campaign 
introduction mailer.  
 
Also, from my pulpit discussion, the next step after receiving Fr Gordon's letter 
was to then, register to attend one of the upcoming capital campaign receptions 
where you will meet with other members of the parish as to personally meet on 
the campaign with Fr Gordon and others. These receptions will have light food 
and beverages as catered for the parish. The reception dates are as follows: 
 
Tuesday - January 24 at 9am 
Wednesday - January 25 at 1pm 
Wednesday - January 25 at 7pm 
Wednesday - February 1 at 9am 
Wednesday - February 1 at 7pm 
Monday - February 6 at 1pm 
Monday - February 6 at 7pm 
Tuesday - February 7 at 9am 
Wednesday - February 8 at 1pm 
Wednesday - February 8 at 7pm 
 
Recall, the purpose of the capital campaign is to raise $2.5 million as to replace 
our HVAC in the Spirit Center and Chelsea Center. The HVAC in the Spirit Center 
is approaching 18 years and the Chelsea Center, over 24 years and all HVAC in 



very poor condition. The condenser units of the church are being replaced also. 
Our roofs need to be replaced in both the Spirit Center and Chelsea Center as the 
roofs are beyond maintenance and repair and the same age as the 
facility.  Many of our windows in the Spirit Center and Chelsea Center require 
maintenance. Our pavers are uneven and pose a liability risk to the parish and 
need to be repaired. Lastly, the exterior of the buildings are being painted. You 
may have noticed the roofing material onsite this past weekend and painters 
have been on the premises. The HVAC, window repairs and paver repairs have 
all been contracted and work will be commencing soon based on material 
delivery and labor availability. The Diocese of Venice is acting as the general 
contractor on the project.  
 
As I am writing this, last night, January 18th, was held a Capital Campaign 
Committee meeting. There are 66 individuals and families signed up as 
volunteers to the campaign, for the Masses, receptions, phone call team and 
mailing team. The Capital Campaign Committee is in place and actively working 
on the campaign with our advisory firm, Guidance in Giving. Many of the parish 
organizations have met with Fr Gordon and all support the campaign. A special 
thank you! to the Knights of Columbus, Food Pantry, Women's Club, St Thomas 
More Finance Committee, Prayer Shawl Ministry, Hospitality Ministers, Choir, St 
Vincent de Paul Society, Youth Ministry and all others.  
 
There are currently 189 parishioners registered for the receptions. Over 30 
families have committed pledges to the campaign at nearly $630k over the 3 
year period of the campaign. Thank you! 
 
I want to recognize the efforts of several Brother Knights for all the work that 
they are doing for the parish on the campaign - these are Frank Moeslein, Dan 
Bulinski, Joe Frustaglio and Max Streibel. I'd also like to thank all the leaders 
and volunteers of the Capital Campaign Committee, the parish office staff and Fr 
Lawton for all their support and hard work on the campaign. Lastly, a big shout-
out to Fr Gordon for his leadership and vision for our parish.  
 
I am honored, along with my wife, Trish Ann to have been named as co-
chairpersons of the capital campaign - "Our Church-Our Future". 
 
Yes - there is a lot of work yet to be done to make this a successful campaign - 
we are not raising funds for equipment replacements and repairs - but for us to 



have St Thomas More in a position for the next 20 years - so that we can meet 
here as Knights of Columbus and all the other organizations that utilize the 
facilities for their missions - and the awesome liturgy that we have, here, at our 
parish. Nice music too - by the way - thank you Alex! 
 
Thank you Brother Knights for your support of the St Thomas More Capital 
Campaign. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Ken Berberich 
Co-Chair St Thomas More Capital Campaign 
Chair - St Thomas More Finance Committee 
Past Grand Knight and Brother Knight 
 

 



Committee Corner 

We have needs on many of our committees. To our new members, this is a great 
way to become involved in our Council activities. Please see Deputy Grand Knight 
Ralph Neller and Chancellor Chris Pariseau to learn the opportunities we have 
available.  
 
Our Council has begun this year’s Cruise Raffle. The Council needs three members 
who will assist in conducting this year’s raffle. Volunteers are needed to help 
distribute and collect tickets at the monthly meeting and to assist after masses 
when we do our after mass drives, usually during February and March. With 
Gary’s recent health issue, we need a Knight willing to lead a small group of 
volunteers in leading this important fundraiser. It doesn’t require a huge time 
commitment if we have enough volunteers. This is a great opportunity for some 
of our new Brother Knights to get involved. Please see the Grand Knight to 
volunteer before he comes to you. The Grand Knight will be glad to answer any 
questions you might have. 
 
In order to reach more parishioners, the Council has made a decision to continue 
with Pancake Breakfasts during the winter season. The Council will hold Pancake 
Breakfasts in January, February, and March. Due to Thanksgiving, the Parish 
Christmas Party, and Easter, we will not hold breakfasts in November, December, 
or April.  We will then resume Coffee & Donuts for the summer months of July, 
August, and September in 2023. This will help us to better reach our parishioners 
and to give us an ample volunteer force.  
Please plan to volunteer as the calls go out for volunteers. We will need all hands 
on deck. Thank you for your support and hard work. 

 

Special Olympics 

There are many great opportunities coming up you can volunteer to assist and 
participate in. This is a great volunteer opportunity. Brother John Cesare has done 
a fantastic job as Chairman of this committee through his leadership and 
communications of its activities. If you are interested in becoming involved in 
Special Olympics please reach out to Brother John Cesare for details how you can 
become a volunteer.  

 

 



Right to life 

     40 Days for Life 365  - The Knights of Columbus its campaign to pray – 365 
days a year – at Planned Parenthood facilities. Our Council has been requested 
to participate at the Sarasota Planned Parenthood facility on the 4th Thursday of 
every month – from 9AM to 1PM. We are asking our Members to consider a one 
hour shift and to sign-up by contacting our Right to Life Co-Chairs, either Brian 
Harkins   bjharkins1@gmail.com or telephone # 908-451-7454 or Neil Corrado at  
fdny0261@gmail.com or telephone # 941-993-1520. Please consider praying 
outside of the Planned Parenthood facility. Thanks to our Brothers for 
participating on our day to pray. We have a large Council and we could use your 
support. With all that has happened these last two years, our rights are constantly 
under attack. Remember this: Without the Right to Life, the rest doesn’t matter. 
Come help us protect and pray for the unborn. We continue to hear stories from 
mothers whose babies we have saved by our presence and our prayers for the 
unborn. Slowly, but, surely, we are winning this battle for preserving the lives of 
the innocents. 
    The recent ruling by the Supreme Court returns the authority on abortion back 
to the states. It is important for us to understand that this ruling does not prohibit 
abortions, but allows each state to decide on its own. We have taken the first 
step, but there are many more to go. We need to continue our prayer walks and 
our support of those pregnancy centers we support. Now, more than ever, we 
need to continue the work we are doing as a Council. Please continue to safely 
and peacefully support the work we are already doing. 
    This is where we need your support. Brothers Neil Corrado and Brian Harkins 
have done fabulous work in building our Right to Life program. Despite their 
efforts, we continue to have the same Brother Knights at our monthly prayer 
walks. Thank you to Neil, Brian & Maureen Harkins, Frank & Imelda Moeslein, 
Charlie & Jeannete Baldelli, Ted Kovacic, Ed Plankey, Greg Sokolik, Phil Arsenault, 
Ken Berberich, Johnnie Turner, Max Streibel, and others who supported our 
prayer walk, and for being part of our constant prayer warriors.  

 

Golf Committee 

Our Golf Outing kicks into high gear in January. All Hole Sponsors and team 
captains, please fill out the forms and submit your checks and team members if 
you have not already done so. If you have any questions or need any information, 
please contact PGK Ken Berberich. 

mailto:bjharkins1@gmail.com
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Membership 

Our New Member Goal this fraternal year was ten (10) New Members. We have 
made our Membership goal for this year!!  We currently have (11) new 
members. Congratulations to the Council and thank you to our Chancellor Chris 
Pariseau, Advocate Joe Tiffany, Brothers Al Ferrigno, Dave Bracy, and Ed Plankey 
for recruiting and sponsoring our new members. Here’s the good news, we have 
five more months to recruit 9 more members and make Double Star Council 
again this year. We can do this!!  
 
New Members must be a practicing Catholic, 18+ years of age. We need your help 
to reach out to K of C “prospects”. You will be assisted by our Membership 
Development Committee.  Please provide the name of an individual that may/has 
an interest in K of C and our St Thomas More Council. Please contact Chancellor 
Chris Pariseau, at his email pariseau314@outlook.com or his telephone # 443-
994-7397. Membership growth is essential to the success of the Knights of 
Columbus. With the addition of each new member, the Order can better serve the 
Church, local communities and particularly those in need. But it isn’t just the 
Order that benefits from a new member. Each new Knight benefits also. Since its 
beginnings, the organization has promoted the principles of Charity, Unity, 
Fraternity and Patriotism. Knights contribute to the welfare of their parishes and 
communities, and seek to help the needy through financial and volunteer 
support. In addition to the fellowship and faith development that Knights enjoy 
through their affiliation, the Knights offer a top-rated and competitively priced 
insurance program for the security of member families. 
STM Council 7826 held an Exemplification of Charity, Unity, and Fraternity on 
Tuesday, January 17th. Our Council welcomed three new Brothers, John Regan, 
Wayne Head, and Fernando Villalta. Brother Hank Peppard was named as 
honoree for the ceremony. Please welcome and congratulate our new Brothers 
when you see them.  
 
Please support your council by recruiting someone you know who would find the 
experience, you share as a Brother Knight, with others. Our next Exemplification 
will be held on February 21st in the Spirit Center. Let’s close the deal on Double 
Star Council. 
 
Recently, the parish has been blessed with several new members. We are trying 
to reach out to the new parishioners to introduce them to the good works our 



council does for the parish and there community. Perhaps one of them has 
become a new neighbor. Please review the list of names, and if you are aware of 
how to contact them, please pass this information to Chancellor Chris Pariseau. 
The new parishioners are Edward Becker, Jack Bonacci, Michael Brake, Richard 
David, Pete DeMichele, Mike Failne, Edward Flock, Eric Greenhill, Mark Morse, 
Christopher Muller, Timothy Tunney, John Tynan, and Stephen Weiss. 
 
Our Council has attempted to stay in touch with our Members via Facebook, 
Website, Emails, Telephone contact and “Good of the Order”. 
 Facebook – “KofC Council 7826” – Please contact Brother Jim Clark if you 

need assistance to sign up on our Facebook account or to post information 
- contact Jim Clark at his email address    jclark1@gmail.com 

 Website - St Thomas More Council 7826 website is available to all 
members.  The website address is www.kofc7826.org.  Please use this 
website and pass it along to your friends, relatives and associates that may 
have an interest in the Knights of Columbus and our St Thomas More 
Council.  

  We will continue to hold in-person Exemplifications. They are intended 
for 1st and 2nd degree members to achieve the new, Charity - Unity - 
Fraternity degree (3rd degree) as well as candidates/new members to 
participate in the (3rd degree) ceremony. If you are interested in 
participating, please contact Chancellor Chris Pariseau at his email 
pariseau314@outlook.com, or his telephone #443-994-7397.   

 We are asking all 3rd Degree Knights to consider accomplishing your 4th 
(Patriotic) degree – and join the Our Lady of Charity Council 3089. This is a 
separate degree ceremony and must be scheduled with FL State/ District. If 
you are interested in obtaining your 4th degree, please contact GK Jim Meyd 
greygoose1@frontier.com, or his telephone 941-923-7517. 
 

Donation Request – K of C Assembly 3089 – Our Lady of Charity Assembly 
The 4th (Patriotic) Degree is requesting donations for Veterans at Bay Pines. Items 
consist of books, tee-shirts, toiletry items, socks etc. A donation box is available at 
each Council meeting. You can also make a cash or check donation (payable to 
KofC Assembly 3089) used to purchase needed items.  Please notate on your 
check that you are a Member, STM Council 7826.  Thank you for your continuing 
support.  Please see Brother Steve McElroy to find out how you can help. 

 

mailto:jclark1@gmail.com
http://www.kofc7826.org/
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Upcoming Events 

 Our cruise raffle has begun. Please see Gary Ellis at the February Council 
meeting to pick up your tickets for this year. This is one of our major 
fundraisers and we will need every Knights help in making this a success.  

 We will hold our next Council Meeting on February 9th at 7:00, in the Spirit 
Center. There will be no guest speaker this month.  

 STM Council 7826 will host the February Assembly meeting on February 
13th, at 7:00 in the Chelsea Center. STM SK’s please plan on attending this 
meeting and let’s have a good showing from our Council. 

 STM Council will hold an Exemplification of Charity, Unity, and Fraternity on 
February 21st, 7:00pm, in the Spirit Center. All our welcome to attend, and 
if you aren’t a 3rd degree Knight, it is a great time to do so. Please contact 
Grand Knight Jim Meyd if you would like to take this degree. 

 STM Council will hold a pancake breakfast on February 19th after the 8:00 
& 10:00 mass. Volunteers will be enlisted. Please be ready to join in and 
assist with making this a success. 

 40 Days for Life 365 will be held on February 23rd. Please plan to continue 
your efforts to save the lives of the unborn. 

 Our Tootsie Roll Campaign after all masses on the weekend of February 4-5.  
We will resume collecting at the three Publix stores on Super Bowl 
Weekend, February 10-12. Please see DGK Ralph Neller to sign up for a 
shift. Carol McElroy will be reaching out to those that volunteer to place 
you on the schedule. Remember all proceeds go to Oak Park School and St. 
Mary Academy. 

Thank you for your support in these futures events! 

 

Upcoming Social News 

The next Council Social Event will be held on Friday, February 24th, at the 
Waterfrontoo Restaurant in Nokomis. The restaurant is located at 2205 N 
Tamiami Trail in Nokomis just north of State Road 681. It will start at 6:00 PM and 
be order off the menu with separate checks. 
 
Please make reservations by calling Dave Bracy @ 941-966-7692. If no answer, 
please leave a message. 
 

 



Good of the Order 

 

 

Reminder: The memorial service for Brother Stan Szafranski will be held at St. 
Thomas More, on Saturday, February 11th, at 10:00am. Brother Stan gave so much 
to this Council, and now it is our time to show our respect for all his work and 
celebrate his life. The Color Corps will be in attendance, and we want to have 
large contingent of Brothers in attendance.  

There will be no 10:00 -12:00 shift at Publix that Saturday to give all an 
opportunity to attend. Please make plans to attend. 

Please include the following individuals in need of our prayers: 

          Fr. Jim Simko 
                   John Maier 

  John McAlonie 
  Erin McAlonie Brady (daughter of John McAlonie) 
  Alec Berardinelli 
  Janek Jakubiuk 
  Craig Spinale (John’s son) 

                   Rose Marcella (wife of Richard Marcella) 
                   Audrey Barry (wife of Peter) 

  Kim Wojtyna (daughter of Carol & John Wojtyna) 
  Shirley Berardinelli (wife of Alec Berardinelli) 



  Dave Bracy 
  Sheree Levanti (wife of Ken Levanti) 
  John Spinale 
  Donna Woodford (wife of David Woodford) 
  John Baldelli (son of Charles Baldelli) 
  Christopher Peppard (son of Hank Peppard) 
  Nancy Risbano (wife of George Risbano) 
  Ted Bogusz 
  Dan Borgmeyer 
  Ruth Walsh 
  Ron McCluskey 

                                          Fr. Gordon Zanetti 
                                          Lucy Koitsch 
                                          Stan Szafranski 
                                          Kay Maier (wife of John Maier) 

  Charlie Baldelli 
  John Spinale 
  George Risbano 
  Chris Berberich (son of Ken Berberich) 
  Judy Moore (wife of Joe Sommer) 
  Deane MacGillis (wife of Roy) 
  Phil Arsenault 
  Gary Ellis 
  Margot Ellis 
  Jack Rodman 
  Bob Manghillis 
  Deanne MacGillis 
  Ed Plankey 
  Neil Corrado 
  Johnnie Turner 

For our departed Brothers, Christopher Berberich (son of Ken Berberich), Robert 
Lang (brother of Fr. Lawton Lang), and the “Unborn”- let us keep them in our 
prayers.  
 
If you know of any Brother Knight in need, let us know, and we will make sure 
that he is contacted. If you have any questions or needs, please contact me at my 
email address   greygoose1@frontier.com   - Jim Meyd, Grand Knight, or I may be 
reached at 941-923-7517.  

mailto:greygoose1@frontier.com


     February Birthdays 

Please join in recognizing the following Knights 
celebrating birthdays in February. 

      February      4 – Rome Escanilla 
                             5 – Larry Hall 
                             7 – Ken Berberich 
                             7 – Wayne Head 
                           10 – Johnnie Turner 

                                                                       14 – Robert Manghillis 
                                                                       17 – Janusz Kostecki 
                                                                       18 – William Lucke 
                                                                       18 – George Thanos 
                                                                       19 – Joseph DeVito 
                                                                       21 – Salvatore Perri 
                                                                       23 – Thomas Reed 
                                                                       24 – Fred Zava 
                                                                       26 – Michael Pitoniak 
                                                                       28 – Dan Bulinski 
                                                                        

NEWS FROM OUR FRATERNAL BENEFITS ADVISOR 
 
If you have a Knights of Columbus Insurance question, or need information, 
please contact the Lawandus Insurance Agency – Field Agent – Brian DeBlauw. 
He may be reached at his cell # 440-669-8957 or email   brian.deblauw@kofc.org.   

Brothers, 

Happy New Year to all my brothers and their families! I wish you peace, joy and 
good health this coming year! It’s that time of year when we make resolutions.  

Have you made any yet? Maybe the realistic question is, “Have you already 
broken some of them?”  

Here are 10 popular New Year’s resolutions from the internet along with some of 
my own:  

1. Get in shape; for some of us this means to lose some weight, exercise more and 
staying fit; to stop smoking or eat healthier foods.  

2. Stop procrastinating; I don’t know about you, but I’m going to put this off for 
yet another year!  

mailto:brian.deblauw@kofc.org


3. Improve my prayer life; there’s an app for that! The Laudate app claims it is the 
most downloaded Catholic app. It has an immense library of prayers, devotions, 
daily readings, podcasts and Vatican documents.  

4. Improve on a skill or develop a new hobby; maybe you want to lower your golf 
handicap or learn to bowl. Go for it!  

5. Be more thankful; God has blessed me in so many ways and sometimes I forget 
to thank Him for all of those things…usually because I’m too busy asking for 
something else.  

6. Spend more time with the people that matter most; sometimes I get so busy 
working, keeping the house up or going to some meeting, I forget the ones I do 
these things for. I’ve got to set aside more time to just be with them.  

7. Reduce stress; in this sometimes hectic and seemingly crazy world, it’s easy to 
get swallowed up in the latest tragedy and worry all the time. Cutting out those 
sources of stress or learning how to deal with them more effectively means a more 
settled life.  

8. Read more; with so much on the internet, TV and radio it’s easy for me to get 
lost in those. Reading for pleasure has become something of a lost art.  

9. Spend wisely; it’s so easy to spend money on things we really don’t need, buy on 
a whim or because we’re keeping up with the Joneses.  

10. Review your current financial situation; it’s always a good idea to take stock 
on a yearly basis.  

Now this last resolution I can definitely help you keep. My resolution is to contact 
each of you this year to check in and if appropriate, set up a time to meet.  

We can update your information and see where you stand. Your financial health is 
critical to your family’s future security. We’ll take a look at your goals and 
aspirations and help make sure you’re on track to reach them.  

Thank you and God bless, 

 



February 2023                               

                                                                                                                                  SC – Spirit Center   
                                                                                                                                  CC – Chelsea Center 
                                                                                                                                     C - Church 

                                                                                                                                         
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
   1 

Officer’s 
Meeting 7:00 
SC 

2 3 
Tootsie Roll 
Drive GG 
Publix 

4 
Parish 
Tootsie 
Roll Drive 

5 
Parish 
Tootsie  
Roll Drive 

6 7 8 9 
Council 
Meeting 
7:00 SC 

10 
Publix 
Tootsie Roll 
Drive 

11 Stan 
Szafranski 
Memorial 
service 
Publix 
Tootsie 
Roll Drive 

12 
Publix 
Tootsie Roll 
Drive 
Super Bowl 
FLY EAGLES 
FLY !! 

13 
Assembly 
Meeting 
STM 7:00 
CC 

14 15 16 17 18 

19 
Pancake 
Breakfast CC 

20 21 
Exemplifica
tion 7:00 
SC 

22 23 
Planned 
Parenthood 
Prayer 
Walk 
 
9-1 

24 
Council 
Social 
Waterfrontoo 
6:00 pm 

25 
Parish 
Cruise 
Raffle 
Ticket 
Sales after 
mass 

26 
Parish Cruise 
Raffle ticket 
Sales 

27 28     

 


